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Comments: New backpacking and day hiking fees 

 

Regarding the U.S. Forest Service proposed new backpacking and day hiking fees for the Mount Jefferson,

Three Sisters, and Mount Washington Wilderness Areas: 

As a regular user of these areas I am in favor of the fees IF the funds collected are reserved for US Forest

Service use in those areas without decreased funding from other sources. In other words, if the fees will increase

funding for protection of and services provided in the Mount Jefferson, Three Sisters, and Mount Washington

Wilderness Areas then I will support and gladly pay them. 

Thanks, Jeff
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